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Tina Vlasaty – LISC Puget Sound 
 
Hello –  
I am writing in support of the Mercy Housing Northwest and Open Doors for Multicultural Families 
project proposal.  This multi-use project is important in achieving a number of goals, increasing the 
number of affordable housing units available to families, building commercial space at a transit center 
and providing supports for families with members who have special needs.  We are excited to see this 
project move forward and the model that it provides for other transit-oriented developments in Puget 
Sound. 
Respectfully, 
Tina Vlasaty 
  
Tina Vlasaty, Deputy Director  

Pronouns: She/Her 
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